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Olivia Duvall

From: GEMS - Do Not Reply <onapgemssystem@hud.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 3:15 PM
To: Tom Wooten; Justin Krupa
Subject: FY2024 IHBG Initial Plan (IHP) (Grant # 55IT5313870) submitted successfully

Dear Mr./Ms. Wooten: 

This email is to notify you that your FY 2024 (01/01 - 12/31) Indian Housing Block Grant (IHBG) Initial Plan (IHP) (Grant # 
55IT5313870) for the Samish Indian Nation was submitted to HUD successfully. 

 

Northwest Office of Native American Programs will begin its review of the data provided and notify the Samish Indian 
Nation if additional information is needed to complete that review. If no additional information is required, Northwest 
will complete its review and provide recommendations regarding the Initial Plan (IHP). 

 

Please ensure the appropriate GEMS wet signature and tribal certifications (for TDHEs only) are sent to HUD if they were 
not included as attachments to this submission. If you have any questions, contact Sandel Ferguson, Grants 
Management Specialist at sandel.ferguson@hud.gov. 

 

Please do not reply to this email as this is a system generated message. 

Thank you, 

HUD GEMS Support 
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